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Senior Associate Saba F. Syed has been appointed secretary for the Asian Pacific 
Interest Section (APIS) of the State Bar of Texas, a state-wide umbrella organization to 
advocate and promote the common professional interests of lawyers of and 
interested in Asian Pacific American heritage, community and culture.

To learn more about APIS, please click here.
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